ARKADELPHIA BOARD OF EDUCATION OFFICIAL MINUTES: NOVEMBER 10, 2015

The Arkadelphia Board of Education met in special session Tuesday, November 10, 2015 at 9:00 a.m. in the Boardroom of the Administration Building, located At 235 North Eleventh Street.

Members Present: Dr. Jeff Root, President; Dr. Kenneth G. Harris, Jr., Vice President; Ms. Karrie Goodman, Secretary, Mr. Billy Groom, Mr. Randy Turner, Ms. Gina White, and Dr. Casey Motl.

Dr. Root stated the purpose of the meeting was to conduct a board workshop. A quorum was established with seven (7) members present.

BOARD WORKSHOP

During the board workshop, five construction companies presented their proposals for the position of construction manager for the District's upcoming building projects.

The five companies represented were:

Baldwin & Shell – Little Rock, Nabholz Construction - Conway; Hill & Cox – Hot Springs; CDI Construction – Little Rock, and KINCO – Little Rock.

The Board President called for a recess at 11:30 p.m.

Dr. Root reconvened the workshop at 1:00 p.m.

The workshop was recessed at 5:20 p.m. to be reconvened at 12:00 p.m. on Wednesday, November 11 in the Superintendent's Office.

MS. KARRIE GOODMAN, SECRETARY